
17 May 
Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
6:45pm in Council Chambers 
 
 

17 May 
Recycling Collection 

         

2 May 2016 

 

HOUSE NUMBERS INSTALLATION 

To assist emergency services in locating your residential property 

in the event of an emergency, the Shire of Mt Marshall will be   

distributing metal street number signs to be displayed on the front 

of houses in the town sites of Beacon and Bencubbin in the    

coming weeks.  

A Shire employee will visit your property and ask if you would like 

them to install the number for you. If 

you would like to install the number 

yourself, please let the staff member 

know. If you are not home, the     

number will be left at your front door, 

however, If you are not home but still 

require a staff member to install the 

number, please contact the shire    

office and a suitable time for           

installation can be arranged. 

 

Installation is expected to be       

complete by the end of May. Please 

contact the Shire of Mt Marshall on 

9685 1202 if you have any questions.  

 
MY COUNCIL WEBSITE 
 

The Department of Local Government and Communities (DLGC) 

have launched a new website providing information on your local          

government and their financial position.  You can also compare your 

local government’s performance against others in the State.  Data for 

MyCouncil has been collated from your local government's Annual 

Financial Reports and submissions provided by the Shire to the Local 

Government Grants Commission. 

http://www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall
https://twitter.com/MtMarshallShire
mailto:admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
http://www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://score.org.au/site-resources/images/Water%252520Corp%252520Logo%252520Colour.jpg/image&imgrefurl=https://score.org.au/site-resources/images/Water%2520Corp%2520Logo%2520Colour.jpg/view&h=264&w=739&tbnid=yb0Z8


 

ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 

The next Ordinary Meeting of Council will be held on Tuesday, 17 

May at 6:45pm in Council Chambers, 80 Monger Street,           

Bencubbin.  The agenda will be available on our  website from    

Friday 13 May and public are  welcome to  attend.  It would be     

appreciated if you wish to participate in public question time that 

you provide your question in writing either prior to or  during the 

meeting.   

DOCTOR UPDATE 

We are pleased to inform you all that the Kununoppin Medical Practice Committee have been 

successful in securing the services of Doctor Mike Griffes 

who will service the Shire of Mt  Marshall.  Dr Griffes has 

commenced work in the Kununoppin Medical  Practice as 

of Monday 2 May, allowing for Doctors visits to be as per 

normal this week in the Shire of Mt Marshall. 

Should you wish to make an appointment with the     

Doctor, please call Alison at the Medical Practice on 

9683 0204. 

There will be a further announcement regarding the long 

term future Management of the Kununoppin Medical 

Practice made this week, which we will make available 

as soon as  convenient.  

FAREWELL LOREN 

Sadly, this week, we  say farewell to Loren Northover, our bubbly 

Customer Service Officer who is taking 12 months maternity leave.  

Loren has been with us for approximately 18 months and over that 

time she has become a very much valued and liked member of the 

administration team.  While we will miss her around the office we 

are all looking forward to the announcement of  her baby boy’s    

arrival in early June. Wishing her and partner Brendan all the very 

best in parent-hood.  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjgh8COrrrMAhVCjJQKHdCPBBMQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparwolf.com%2Ffiles%2F1%2Fdoctor-clipart-10.html&psig=AFQjCNG2r_Ke0tFKb_3QIJQ_FU_ZUHWVyQ&ust=14622430506659
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwje6KXQsbrMAhWIipQKHTf4BQYQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartpanda.com%2Fcategories%2Ffree-clip-art-baby-feet-borders&bvm=bv.121070826,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNFJfqYLrr


Meeting Dates 2016/2017 
Ordinary Meetings of Council 

19 July 2016 Recess - January 2017 

16 August 2016 21 February 2017 

20 September 2016 21 March 2017 

18 October 2016 18 April 2017** 

15 November 2016*** 16 May 2017* 

20 December 2016 20 June 2017** 

 

Ordinary meetings of Council are held on the third Tuesday of every month in Council 
Chambers, 80 Monger St, Bencubbin commencing at 3:00pm (unless advertised otherwise).  
These meetings are open to the public, with the first 15 minutes set aside as public question 
time. 

 

*Commencing at 6:45pm. 

** Being held at Beacon Country Club, Lucas Street, Beacon  

***Being held at 6:45pm in the Beacon CWA House 

 

An Electors’ General Meeting is held each financial year (typically in December) with notifi-
cation being provided in the local newspapers. 
 

The dates and commencement times of the following Council committees are yet to be ad-
vised.  They will be advertised locally. 

 

Mt Marshall Audit Committee 

Bush Fire Advisory Committee 

Local Emergency Management Committee 

Mt Marshall Safety Committee 

The Gimlet Newspaper Committee 

Beacon Bulletin Committee 

Bencubbin Multipurpose Complex Steering Committee 

 

Council meeting agendas are available online at www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, or upon request from the 
Executive Assistant, Ms Nadine Richmond by phoning 08 9685 1202, or emailing 
ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 


